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Dear Iris,

I wanted to tell you how much I appreciated your comments on Bill

Schmidt's paper. They were so pertinent and so intelligent, it was a
pleasure to listen to you. Would that you had responded to all the papers!
It was nice to meet you, at least from afar.
Best wishes and thanks,
Maureen

Maureen T. Hallinan
William P. and Hazel B. White Professor of Sociology
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Director, Center for Research on Educational Opportunity
Institute for Educational Initiatives
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